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 Safety & Health Circular No. 12/2014 
 Advisory Letter from Labour Department – 
 Workplace Safety after the Chinese New Year 
 Holidays 
 
             Date:  14 March 2014 
             Our Ref.： HD(C)TS 4/49/26 

 
 
 
This serves to draw your attention to the attached advisory letter issued by Labour 
Department (LD). 
 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Miss WONG Pui-lam, Linda of Labour Department 
on 2852 4960. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


